


 
 

Parks and Recreation 

November 2022 
 
 
Dear Township Board, 

 

Staff continues to work with Groya Consulting, the group hired to assist the Township with the 5-Year Parks and 

Recreation Master Plan update.  As the project moves along, staff will keep the Board updated on the progress.  

The consultant attended the November 9 Committee meeting to review the draft Plan and gather input from the 

Committee.  The draft plan will be available for public review and comment in December, and ready for adoption 

by the Township Board at its regular January 2023 meeting.   

 

On October 26 staff met with the National Park Service (NPS), U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS), and 

Michigan Department of Natural Resources (MDNR) to discuss the Stanley Park Land and Water Conservation 

Fund (LWCF) grant before the Project Agreement is released.  The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the 

long-term obligations related to operations and management of the park in regards to annual reporting for the 

Eastern Massasauga Rattlesnake (EMR).  After several discussions and meetings, all agencies are ready to 

proceed with issuing a Project Agreement and allowing the Township to complete the grant-approved activities. 

 

The Parks and Recreation Committee will host the Tree Lighting Festival at Fisk Farm on December 2 (6:00 p.m. 

to 8:00 p.m.).  The free event includes pictures with Santa, coffee and hot chocolate, a bonfire, s’mores, and more. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Justin Quagliata  

Staff Planner 
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